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LF Sanders, Sec-Tres., SCTCCCA

David Pratt, President, SCTCCCA
Subject: Minutes of the Summer Clinic. Held at the Embassy

Suites, Greenville, SC.

16:15- President Pratt open the summer clinic of the SCTCCCA.
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The minutes were read by LF Sanders(Allendale-Fairfax
High). It was approved by Carl Baker(Sumter High) and
seconded by Larry Bost(Lexington High). The assocciation
has?5,576.83.

Richard Robbins(West Florence High) gave out the COY
awards for 1997 track season:

Boys' 4A= Al Dunn, Sumter High; Boys' 3A= Nathaniel
Jones, Southside High; Boys' 2A= Doug Blosser, Abbeville;
Boys' 1A= George Johnson, Ben Lippen High; Girls'

4A= Mike Moore, Irmo High; Girls' 3A= Cathy Lempesis,
Ridge View High(absent- too busy training); Girls'

2A= Zeke Goode, Emerald High; Girls' 1A= Steve Phillips,
Johnseonville High(absent- pick up by Harris Avant,
Johnsonville High).

Coach Sanders presented 2 special awards:
Rut Dingle- For serving as president of the association.
(Rut was absent)
Lindgey Rogers= 1. Number 1 female XC runner.
2. Setting a new state record in the
3200m run.

President Pratt gave a review of the 1997 track season.
There are 23 South Carolina athletes running track

in the SEC. Major problem about the state meet: running
people(coaches) off the infield.

A review of certain publication.

Jack LeGrand(Chapin High) gave a preview of the 1997
Cross country season.

Jim Kilbreth(Spartanburg High) talk about the Shrine
Bowl run and the picking of the asst. coach. Al Dunn
(Sumter High) was voted as the the asst. coach. Coach
Dunn will join head coach Delmer Howell(I hope).

Ed Boehmke(Eastside High) talk about the Coaches Classic
for cross country.

Proposal: John Jones(Spring Valley High) moved that

the 200m dash at all lower/upper state meets, be run

as sections vs. times. Coach Dunn approved, Kevin
Shaw(Spring Valley High) seconded. Yes-29, No- 27.

The proposal passed by 2 votes.

The Association then approved a measure that the State track
meet be held at USC on a Saturday. This measure has

the blessing of Coach Curtis Frye of USC who was present

at the meeting. It was requested that President Pratt

and Coach Frye meet with the HSL to iron out any problems.



